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Florida Power Corporation
ATTN: Mr. W. S. Wilgus

Vice President Nuclear Operations
P. O. Box 14042, M.A.C. H-2
St. Petersburg, FL 33733

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REPORT NO. 50-302/84-07

Thank you for your response of May 30, 1984, to our Notice of Violation issued on
April 30, 1984, concerning activities conducted at your Crystal River facility. We
reviewed your response and found the proposed corrective action acceptable;
however, no date for full completion of these actions was provided. On
June 15, 1984, per telephone conversation, we were informed by your staff that
your corrective action to preclude future events of this nature will be
completed by September 28, 1984.

We will examine the implementation of your corrective actions during future
inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

Richard C. Lewis, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

cc: E. M. Howard, Director
Site Nuclear Operations

P. F. McKee, Nuclear Plant Manager
G. R. Westafer, Manager

;
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bec: Senior Resident Inspector -
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